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Stephen Hoffman

From: Margaret Hudgings <mhudgings@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 29, 2021 3:45 PM

To: Irrchelp

Subject: Please support RGGI

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Have you noticed all the hurricanes and wildfires? The planet is in crisis. Even now another gigantic hurricane
is barreling toward LA. We absolutely need to act now to protect the planet from destruction. Please, please
support RGGI! It is just a little bit but will protect future generations!

As a mother, grandmother and lover of gardens and all living things, I ask you to please preserve the beauty and
wonder of our Earth for our descendants. Fossil fuels are causing destruction. RGGI helps us to fight back.

Please think carefully about your role and responsibility.
Thank you,

Margaret Hudgings, 409 W. Union St., West Chester, PA 19382 610-692-3849



